
August 8, 2022 

Dear Families, 

Welcome back to another fantastic year of school. We are very excited to start the 
2022-2023 school year and are writing to keep you informed of our student testing 
availability. 

For the 2022-2023 school year, we will continue to have our Site Based Testing for 
students. Our traveling testing team provides rapid antigen testing. This means you can 
get online access to your test results in as few as 15 minutes and at most 45 minutes! 
You must be registered in Primary Health  to participate in this testing. Please see the 
Site-Based Testing schedule here . You may visit any location as long as you are 
registered. Please remember to register first! 

Student testing will also be offered on site at our community schools daily. 

Additionally, we will continue to supply weekly iHealth tests. Each box contains two 
tests. We encourage all families to test weekly. We also encourage testing prior to 
returning from all school breaks. All positive test results must be communicated to your 
school’s site principal or site-director. If you are in need of an at home test, please 
contact your site administrator. 

IMPORTANT! 

• Testing is not required, however, it is highly recommended to test weekly.
• Testing is for SCCOE students only.
• If you are experiencing symptoms of Covid-19, please stay home and contact

your health care provider immediately as well as your school’s office.
• It is possible to have an active COVID-19 virus infection and be contagious

without having symptoms (asymptomatic).

Sincerely, 

Jessica Bonduris, Ed.D 
Assistant Superintendent Educational Services 

https://my.primary.health/l/santa-clara-coe
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1w86F93xpNbHaxS6pv4g-hw-_x9Du-yBFW0PbGa8kxzU/edit?usp=sharing



